> BRITISH U.F.O. ASSOCIATION

CONVENTION

to be held at the

Kensington Central Library in London

on

SATURDAY 22nd SEPTEMBER, 1962, at 2-30 p.m.

THE REASON WHY

The meeting is being held to mark the inauguration of the Association, and will provide a unique opportunity for students of UFOlogy from all over the British Isles to meet each other. For details of the actual meeting, please refer to the accompanying programme.

MEMBERS OF THE BRITISH U.F.O. ASSOCIATION

The Association is being formed to co-ordinate the efforts of individual U.F.O. societies, who are investigating, promoting knowledge of and interest in the Unidentified Flying Object enigma. The Association will include the following leading U.F.O. societies:

Anglo-Polish U.F.O. Research Club.
British Flying Saucer Bureau,
Cheltenham Flying Saucer Group.
Direct Investigation Group on Aerial Phenomena,
London U.F.O. Research Organisation.
Scottish U.F.O. Research Society.
Stratford-on-Avon U.F.O. Group,
Tyneside U.F.O. Society.

Membership will also be open to individuals, subject to their election by the Council.

HOW TO GET TO THE CONVENTION

The meeting will be held in the theatre of Kensington Central Library, which is one of the most accessible buildings in London. The Library is in Phillimore Walk, which is just off High Street, Kensington, W.8. High Street Kensington underground station is only two minutes walk distant and is served by the District and Circle lines, which connect with all the main London railway termini. It is also on the following London Transport bus routes: 9, 27, 28, 31, 49, 73 and 270. There is ample car-parking space available close to the Library.

TICKETS 4- each. BUFFET TEA 3- extra

Tickets will not be available at the door and admission will be by ticket only. Cheques and Postal Orders should be crossed and made payable to L.U.F.O.R.O. All ticket applications and enquiries must be accompanied by a STAMPED ADDRESSED ENVELOPE and sent to: L. Beer, "Convn," 61, Great Cumberland Place, London, W.1

The Library has no connection whatsoever with the British U.F.O. Association and therefore correspondence must not be sent to the Library.

Mr. G. N. P. Stephenson, Chairman of L.U.F.O.R.O., has been appointed Secretary of the Association. When necessary, for matters of immediate concern to the Association, Mr. Stephenson may be contacted by telephoning VIGilant 1773.

Published by London U.F.O. Research Organisation on behalf of the British U.F.O. Assoc.